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To: Chief Executives in England, Wales and N Ireland  

(additional copies for HR and Finance Directors) 
Members of the National Joint Council 

 
13 November 2020 
 
 
Dear Chief Executive, 
 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 2022 
 
The Government has announced that there will be an additional bank holiday to celebrate 
Her Majesty The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.   
 
The late May bank holiday will be moved to Thursday 2 June 2022 and an additional Jubilee 
bank holiday will be on Friday 3 June 2022.   
 
In accordance with Part 2 Para 7.1 of the Green Book, all employees will be entitled to a 
holiday with a normal day’s pay on the additional bank holiday (pro-rata for part-time 
employees).  
 
In relation to Term-Time only employees, the Green Book Part 4.12 Para 13.2 provides: “If 
the Government announces an additional public holiday(s), a TTO employee’s pay should 
reflect the additional public holiday or an additional period of paid leave during term-time 
could be granted” 
 
The NJC will in due course produce guidance on how this recalculation should be carried out. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Naomi  

Cooke 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Naomi Cooke Rehana Azam Jim Kennedy Jon Richards 
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